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Rep. Ted James announces District 101 Restore Louisiana Meeting	

 
State Representative Ted James, D-Baton Rouge, has announced that he will host a 

District 101 Restore Louisiana meeting.  Restore Louisiana works to assist those affected by 

the recent historic flooding in Louisiana.  

The meeting will be held tomorrow, Tuesday, October 10, from 6-8 pm, at the 

Greenwell Springs Road Regional Branch Library.  Rep. James encourages citizens of the 

area to attend the meeting for the opportunity to visit with representatives from Restore 

Louisiana, and to receive answers to questions about specific applications. 

Rep. James said, “This is the opportunity for constituents and officials to come 

together for an important, open conversation about what is being done to restore areas 

affected by the floods and to learn how and when these projects will be accomplished.  I hope 

to see those affected, especially, attend this meeting to gain this necessary information.” 

The District 101 Restore Louisiana meeting will be held Tuesday, October 10, from 

6-8 pm, in meeting room 2 of the Greenwell Springs Road Regional Branch Library, located 

at 11300 Greenwell Springs Road in Baton Rouge. 
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